Acorn Newsletter

This week at Nursery

We have had such an exciting week in nursery, tasting pancakes and pretending to make them. We have
also been very lucky and had a visit from the firefighters, who let us sit in the fire engine!

On Friday, we all brought our toothbrushes in for terrific teeth day and all the grown ups were super
impressed with how well the children brushed their teeth. We used the song below to help us and kept
brushing for 2 minutes.

We've also enjoyed using our music tipi outside and loved practising throwing and catching using large
balls.

Songs for this week:

Tommy thumb https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ENBITpySo08qg

Brushing your teeth song https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=04wDITXrvrc

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FxW5JIXuL Vk



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ENBITpySo8g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=O4wDITXrvrc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FxW5JIXuLVk




In maths this week, we have looked at routines and recipes. We have been thinking about sequences and why it’s

important to follow something in the correct order.

We would be very grateful if your child could continue practising putting on their coat and now attempting to pull up their
own zip. It’s very important for their independence skills. We will keep you posted on the maths workshop as we had a few
organisational matters to sort out. (this will be after parents evening now)

Have a lovely weekend everyone.

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker, Miss Elliott and Mrs Ellis






